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This week in English we have been writing wonderful poems about 

mythical creatures using a range of figurative devices and powerful 

vocabulary. Next week we will be beginning to look at persuasive 

devices. 

In Maths, we have been solving problems involving number and shape. 

Next week will be continuing to assess our understanding of our entire 

Year 5 Maths curriculum. 

We’ve been getting creative, making props for our film trailers and we 

will be beginning to start filming next week. 

Well done to all those children who attended District Sports – we had 

some fantastic results. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a week. 

Sports day – Tuesday 27th June 2017 

Sun Safety – please remind your children to bring a hat and a water bottle to school 

every day. 

Advanced date warning: our end of project presentation of learning will be on 

Wednesday 12th July. More details to follow. 
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